
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be exploring the text ‘Journey’. As it is World Book Day on Thursday 1 

March, there will be a big emphasis on reading so please take any possible opportunity to 
read with your children. 

 

In Numeracy, we will be working on finding non-unit fractions and will be looking at 

equivalent fractions. 

 
In Science, we will be starting our new topic ‘Habitats.’ We will be completing research to 
learn about animals and their habitats in our home country and Qatar.  
 

Our IPC topic is ‘Olympics.’ We will be completing our tourist campaign to promote 
tourism in Japan for the next Olympics.  
 

In Art, we will be creating art work related to our book for Book Week, which is ‘Journey.’ 
 

In ICT, we will be continuing with our research into the Olympics and will start to work on 
our Wiki pages.  

 
In PSHE, we will be starting our new topic of ‘Healthy Me.’ 

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Wednesday and will be tested on 

the list the following Wednesday. Students will have 9 or 11 words to learn during the 
course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 The school will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday March 1. Your child is 

encouraged to come to school dressed as a favourite book character. Students are 
not allowed to wear their home clothes on this day.  

 Students are allowed to bring in QR5 on Thursday March 1 to buy an ice-cream. 
This will be led by our students attending the Tanzania expedition this year.  

 If you would like to come into school next week to share a story with your child’s 

class, please contact your child’s teacher.  

 
 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
Year 4 Team 

 

  The week ahead in Year 4 (25 February - 1 March 2018) 


